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A Note from our President:  

Helau and Alaaf dear fellow Rheinischer Verein members and friends! Our Weiberfastnacht had to be 

cancelled because of bad weather – it was a hard decision to make, but safety for our members and 

friends comes first! Our Maskenball was a great success! Please look at the pictures below! And then 

it was time to put our Hoppeditz to sleep for until the next season! We look forward to seeing you at 

our summer events and let’s start planning for Germanfest and our next season! Thank you to all who 

helped make our Karneval season and our club so successful with good times and laughter as it was 

intended, especially to our Prinz Rodney and Prinzessin Sandi! Rheinischer Verein, Präsident, Curt  

 

 
 

Bernadine Breckheimer – 11th, Marge Feld – 12th, Horst Schaller – 21st 

Sonja Bauer – 23rd, Diana Bauer – 24th, Gertrud Villing – 27th 

 

Radio:  March 4th, April 1st:  We have our radio spot from 1:45 – 2:00 on WJYI 1340 am 

on your radio dial  Please continue to support Bob Ziegenbein by listening and enjoying to his 

program every Saturday from 1:00-4:30! We thank Bob for all that he has done to help our Verein 

with his broadcasting talents!  Let your friends know and enjoy some nice music!  

Tra-la-la-la-la-laaaaaaa!  

  

 Membership Dues:    Please send in your $40 check per person to Diana Bauer, S62W22980 

Townline Rd, Waukesha, WI  53189. If you have any questions, Diana’s phone number is: 414-708-

2866.  Make check payable to: Rheinischer Verein of Milwaukee.  Please have your dues paid up 

before April 16th = annual meeting! **Also, if you are an honorary member and would like to also 

pay your $40 dues in support of our Verein; that would be very much appreciated. Thank you!  
 

Mark your calendar for these upcoming dates! 
Sunday, March 19 Board and member meeting at The Bavarian Bierhaus, King Room. 

Sunday, April 16 Board, member, annual meeting and voting of the board at The Bavarian Bierhaus 
 

*Board meetings are at 1 p.m. and Member meetings are at 2 p.m. 

**Dates and time may be subject to change – please watch emails, newsletters and our website!  



MASKENBALL 2023!! 

      

   

   

      
 



  

      

    

   
 

 

 

 

 



ROSEN MONTAG IN CHICAGO! 

   
 

KEHRAUS! 

 

          

             

                            
 

 

Thank you S.T. Prinz Rodney I and I.L. Prinzessin Sandi I for an amazing season! 

 


